

This week's update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:

Helped coordinate the Believe in Bulls campaign.

Continued giving feedback on the design of the new wellness center building. Met with the Constitutional Task Force to discuss potential changes to the student body constitution.

Attended Digital Communities Steering Committee meeting, learned about data regarding engagement and mental health of students.

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.

Received update regarding the new Wellness Center and provided input.

Attended Constitutional Task Force meeting and recommended slight changes.

Federal Executive Branch payroll discussion.

Met with UC Berkeley student leader to learn about their program that guides students through the student conduct process.

Met with faculty of the Florida Department of Education to learn about their standards for history education in the state public school system.

Began making a LinkedIn group for USF SG Alumni and current SG members to connect and communicate.

Spencer and Zach can be reached at <u>sg-governor@usf.edu</u> and <u>sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu</u>.